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June 2, 2020  
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Commonwealth Keystone Building 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg, PA  17120 
 

In Re: Pennsylvania-American Water Company Notice of Licensed Engineer 
and Utility Valuation Expert Engagement Concerning Acquisition of 
Valley Township Wastewater System  

 Docket No. A-2020- 
 

Dear Secretary Chiavetta: 

 By this letter Pennsylvania-American Water Company (“Pennsylvania-American”) is 
providing notice to the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission (“Commission”), the Bureau of 
Investigation and Enforcement, the Bureau of Technical Utility Services, the Office of Consumer 
Advocate and the Office of Small Business Advocate, pursuant to the Commission’s Final 
Implementation Order entered October 27, 2016 and Final Supplementation Implementation 
Order entered February 28, 2019 at Docket No. M-2016-2543193, that the following personnel 
have been engaged concerning the acquisition of Valley Township Wastewater System (“Valley 
Township Wastewater”).   

 

Personnel Name/Firm Name Client  
Licensed Engineer  Michael J. Ellis, PE 

Pennoni Associates, Inc.  
Valley Township Wastewater 
and Pennsylvania-American 

Utility Valuation Expert  Jerome C. Weinert 
AUS Consultants 

Pennsylvania-American  

Utility Valuation Expert  Harold Walker, III  
Gannett Fleming Valuation 

Valley Township Wastewater 

 

Susan Simms Marsh  
Deputy General Counsel  
Pennsylvania-American Water Company 
852 Wesley Drive, Mechanicsburg, PA 17055 
P: 717.550-1570 
Susan.marsh@amwater.com 
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  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.    
      

       Sincerely, 

 
                                     Susan Simms Marsh  
 
cc:   Christine M. Hoover, Office of Consumer Advocate (via electronic mail)   

John R. Evans, Office of Small Business Advocate (via electronic mail)  
 Richard A. Kanaskie, Bureau of Investigation and Enforcement (via electronic mail) 
 Paul Diskin, Bureau of Technical Utility Services (via electronic mail)   


